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INQUIRY 
Please provide information on whether the snow and ice service level review being conducted this 
year will include comparisons with other similar size municipalities (i.e. staff, equipment, schedules, 
etc.). 
 
RESPONDING DEPARTMENT 
Infrastructure 
 
RESPONSE 
A review of snow removal and ice control efforts and best practices was completed by the 
Infrastructure department following the 2021/2022 winter season that explored practices undertaken 
by other jurisdictions of similar size in the region. Administration’s review at that time confirmed that 
Beaumont's service levels were in alignment. 
  
For 2025, as part of a broader service level review, Administration will again consider and compare 
staffing, equipment and service level triggers for snow removal and ice control in similar sized 
jurisdictions in region.   
 


